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EDUCATORS, PARENTS, STUDENTS HOST SCHOOL SAFETY FORUM 

HARRISBURG (April 16, 2018) - On the eve of the 19th anniversary of the school shooting at Columbine 

High School, members of organizations representing families, educators, school administrators, school 

boards, and law enforcement will join parents, students, and Pennsylvania Attorney General Josh Shapiro 

for a town hall meeting on school safety issues on April 19 at Susquehanna Township High School. 

Members of the public are encouraged to attend. The Pennsylvania Cable Network will livestream the 

forum at www.pcntv.com.  

Coverage is encouraged. 

WHAT:                Town hall meeting on school safety 

WHO:                  Hosted by PSEA, PASA, PSBA, PA Principals, PA PTA, and Attorney General Josh Shapiro; 

representatives from these organizations will be on stage, along with a school  

psychologist and a safety officer 

WHERE:              Susquehanna Township High School Auditorium, 3500 Elmerton Ave, Harrisburg, 17109 

WHEN:                April 19; 6 p.m. –  8 p.m. 

WHY:                   Parents of more than 1 million students send their children to Pennsylvania’s public 

schools every day, and those students count on the people in the host organizations to 

do our best to provide them safe spaces to learn.   

              This town hall meeting will provide a forum for professionals, students, and parents to 

share ideas for how to strengthen school safety, beginning a public dialogue about 

solving existing challenges and demonstrating that this is a responsibility of the whole 

community. 


